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Ref. No.  03-064        March 29, 2022 
 
 
HON. JIM O. SAMPULNA 
Secretary 
Department of Environment and Natural  Resources 
Quezon City 
 
Dear Secretary Sampulna: 
 
Greetings from RDC MIMAROPA!  
 
We are respectfully endorsing to the Honorable Secretary the FY 2023 
budget proposal of the Department of Environment and Natural  
Resources (DENR) MIMAROPA for inclusion in the agency’s budget for 
FY 2023 (please refer to the attached RDC Resolution). 
 
During the fi rst quarter RDC Full  Counci l meeting held virtually on March 
4, 2022, the FY 2023 budget proposal of DENR MIMAROPA including the 
ongoing and proposed programs, activi t ies and projects (PAPs) were 
reviewed and approved for endorsement to the national  government. 
 
We would also like to request feedback on programs, activi t ies and 
projects (PAPs) that were considered in your FY 2023 agency budget 
vis-à-vis those that were endorsed by RDC MIMAROPA on same period,  
as prescribed in National  Budget Memorandum No. 142 of the 
Department of Budget and Management. 
 
Thank you and best regards. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
GOV. JOSE R. RIANO 
RDC Chairperson and 
Governor, Province of Romblon 
 
Encl .: as stated 
 
cc:   MIMAROPA Congressional  Distr ict  Representat iv es 
       Sec.  Tina Rose Marie L.  Canda, DBM 
       Di r . Ricky L.  Sanchez,  DBM MIMAROPA 
       RED Lormelyn E.  Claudio,  DENR MIMAROPA 
 

                                                               

  


